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Power
C0RPORATION

May 31, 1988
3F0588-16

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Request for Implementation Schedules for B&W Owner's Group
SPIP Recommendations

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) is submitting this letter in response
to the NRC letter dated April 29, 1988 [S. A. Varga (NRC) to W. S.
Wilgus (FPC)].

The B&W Owner's Group is using the Recommendation Tracking System
(RTS) Report as the vehicle to transmit the utility's status, and
schedule for implementation of the Safety and Performance Improvement
Program (SPIP) recommendations. The latest RTS report was transmitted
by Mr. N.A. Rutherford's letter 0G-197, dated May 10, 1988 to Mr. D.N.
Crutchfield. The plant specific information for Crystal River Unit 3
is contained in the RTS. Changes to our implementation status will be
submitted to the B&WOG for inclusion in updates to the RTS.

Sincerely,

[ ,

R. C. Widell, Director
Nuclear Operations Site Support

RCW/EEF/sdr

xc: Mr. D. N. Crutchfield
Division of Reactor Projects-III, IV, V, and

| Spe:ial Projects

t

! Dr. J. Nelson Grace A \
| Regional Administrator, Region II fe6\
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Mr. T. F. Stetka
Senior Resident Inspector

Mr. S. A. Varga
Director, Division of Reactor Projects I/II
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